
Bidding Evaluation Result for 
Future Battery Technology Consultant 

Jakarta, June23rd 2025 

With best regards,

To all bid participants

and all others that may have concerns,

Deon Arinaldo

Program Manager Energy System Transformation 

We thank all the institutions and/or individuals who have submitted their proposals in response

to IESR’s Request for Proposal (RFP) - Future Battery Technology Consultant. As of June

11th 2025, we received proposals from 5 (five) institutions: 

1. Populix

2. PT Prima Energy Consult

3. PT Batex Energi Mandiri

4. DTMM ITS

5. Eninrac 

We want to notify you that the evaluation process has proceeded in accordance with internal

IESR process. After evaluation by our team, we hereby announce that DTTM ITS provided the

best qualifications and hence won the bid. This announcement is made as part of IESR’s

commitment to promoting transparency and accountability in the bidding process. 
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